
 

 

Friday 20th September 2024 
  

Dear Parents, 

Even though I start every newsletter off like this, we really have had another lovely week in school with 

(mostly) gorgeous weather! 

We have been super excited today in school as we now have guinea pigs! Mrs English, Mrs O’Neill and 

Mr Midgely went to buy them yesterday and today they have been exploring their new home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Slaley First School 
 

 

 

Homework 

Homework has been sent home for Spruce and Pine 

Classes this week. Please can children also read either their 

reading book, library book or a book at home every night 

for at least 5 minutes. 

 

 

European Day of Languages 

With a Greek Menu 

Thursday 26th September 

Main Course - Chicken Gyros with Greek 
Style Potatoes 
Greek Salad, Tzatziki & Flatbread 
 
Pudding - Loukoumades - Syrup Soaked 
Donuts 
 
If your child wishes not to have this, please 
email admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk 
FAO Mrs Seymour. 
 
Also, if your child has packed lunch on this 
day you do not need to contact us. 
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Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 24th September – School Council Meeting 

Thursday 26th September – European Day of Languages – Greek focus 

Thursday 26th September – 3.30pm –4.30pm - Parents Reading Information Evening (as per school calendar) - for 
Parents/carers of all children 

Friday 27th September – (8.50am – 10am) Macmillan Reading café morning  

Wednesday 16th October – Harvest Celebration in school (Parents/Carers welcome) More details to follow re donations 
for Harvest boxes etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come along on Friday 27th September 
(8.50am-10am) 

And have coffee and cake at our Reading Café! 

If you would like to donate a cake(s) then 
please could we have them at school on 
Thursday 26th September (at pick up if 

possible.) 

Have a lovely weekend 
everyone! 

See you on Monday! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

Sounds -Write is our very prescriptive phonics 

programme. Please come along on Thursday after 

school and find out more about it! 

Find out also why using other online apps may confuse, 

but if you would like your child to practise their phonics 

on an Ipad, this is the app we would like you to use… 

 

For Reception 

children and 

consolidation 

in Year 1 

mainly. 


